
I think CT needs to support and defend our police officers at this critical time. They are the first line of 
defense in supporting and protecting our citizens. I am tired of CT being a partisan state and going along 
with everything the Democratic Party wants, good and bad. Right now supporting protestors, rioters and 
litters should NOT be our number one priority. Defending and supporting our police officers should be. 
We need great police officers in our state and defunding and putting strict restrictions on them will not 
help our state.  
 
Sincerely  
Heidi Curry 
Clinton CT 
 


